Keri O'Brien

From: Nathalia Mellies

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 2:28 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: 826-828 Windsor Lane - Reissued Lawful Unit Determination

(part 1 of 4)

Respectfully,
Nathalia A. Mellies

Assistant City Attorney

THE CITY OF KEY WEST
Post Office Box 1409

Key West, FL 33041-1409

(305) 809-3872

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. F.S. 668.6076.

From: Van Fischer <van@vdf-law.com>

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 10:22 AM

To: Nathalia Mellies <nathalia.mellies@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Owen Trepanier <owen@owentrepanier.com>; Katie P.
Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; City Clerk
<cityclerk@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: 826-828 Windsor Lane - Reissued Lawful Unit Determination (part 1 of 4)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Nathalia,

Yes, my client will be withdrawing the appeal. | will prepare a notice of withdrawal.

Van D. Fischer, Esq.

VDF Law, PLLC

626 Josephine Parker Road
Suite 205, Mail Box 7

Key West, FL 33040

(305) 849-3893



van@vdf-law.com
vdf-law.com

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED

Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the above communication, the information contained herein
may be an attorney-client privileged and confidential information/work product. The communication is intended for the
use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this transmission is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error or are not sure whether it is privileged, please immediately notify us by return e-
mail and destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this communication.

On Thu, Feb 3, 2022 at 2:06 PM Nathalia Mellies <nathalia.mellies@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Van,

Attached is the email rendering the package to DEO. Can you confirm in
writing that your client is dismissing the appeal?

Respectfully,

Nathalia A. Mellies
Assistant City Attorney

THE CITY OF KEY WEST

Post Office Box 1409

Key West, FL 33041-1409

(305) 809-3872




